
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Ref: 2024/09 Request Date: 19.04.2024 
 

Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
 
Request and response:  
Spend on Office supplies and associated products for the below financial years. 
 
1st April 2022 – 31st March 2023 
1st April 2023 – 31st March 2024 
 
I can confirm that informa�on is held, Sec�on 1 of the FOIA applies.  The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner has spent:- 
 
2022/23 - £1141.23 
2023/24 - £667.33 
 
On office supplies and associated products. 
 
Start date & dura�on of Contract? 
Is there an extension clause in the contract and, if so, the dura�on of the extension? 
Has a decision been made yet on whether the contract is to be either extended or renewed? 
Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for the contract? 
Name of Incumbent Supplier? 
How long have you traded with them? 
If you publish your register of contracts and purchasing, can you please provide a website link. 
In addi�on, can you confirm if you have a contract in place for Tail End Spend. 
 
I can confirm that this information is not held. The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has a shared service 
agreement with North Wales Police which includes procurement of goods and supplies. Section 16 of the Freedom of 
Information Act  informs that it is good practice to inform requesters where the information they seek may be held. In 
this case I suggest that you direct your enquiry to North Wales Police. They may be found at 
https://www.northwales.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/ 
 
This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and is 
correct as at  22/04/2024. 
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